
Colorado VITA
Free income tax preparation

for those who qualify.

More Info :

VITA Tax Filer

Everything is great. I am
very thankful for all the
preparers do!

303-949-9934

www.coloradovita.org



VITA Site
Locations

What is VITA? Become a
Volunteer

All sites are staffed with
trained and certified tax
preparation volunteers.
Each of these sites can help
taxpayers with low- to
moderate-income who
qualify for this service.

Find a location:

Colorado VITA
www.coloradovita.org

AARP
www.aarp.org

IRS Site Locator
www.irs.gov

Get Your Refund
https://www.getyourrefund.
org/en/vita_providers

Get free in-person help and
support from an IRS-
certified tax preparer and
file your taxes at a Colorado
Volunteer Income Tax
Assistance (VITA), Colorado
Tax Counseling for the
Elderly (TCE), or AARP Tax
Assistance site. Free tax
preparation is available at
these sites for tax returns
with incomes up to
$60,000.You can make an
appointment that fits your
schedule or visit a walk-in
site.

There are many ways you can
help your community as a
VITA/TCE volunteer. Complete
a free, self-paced, and
accessible training to become
an IRS-certified tax preparer. If
you aren’t comfortable with
tax preparation, you can make
a big difference by welcoming
community members as a
greeter, interpreter, or site
coordinator.

To learn more, visit:
https://www.irs.gov/individuals
/irs-tax-volunteers


